
 
 
 
 

CAMDEN TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES 
TOWN OF CAMDEN INDIANA 

SEPTEMBER 14, 2020 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Camden Town Council met on Monday, Sept. 14, 2020 in a legally advertised Public 
Hearing for the 2021 Budget. 
 
Those present were: President, Brent Deel, Vice President, Mark Schock and Clerk 
Treasurer, Jeff Sieber. Member Andy Robison was absent and no one from the public was 
present. 
 
Mr. Deel opened the hearing for the purpose of the new budget. 
The Clerk Treasurer stated that he has worked about 10 hours with the Area Rep from 
DLGF on the new budget as this is his first year dealing with a town budget. Most of the 
increased/decreased numbers were submitted due to anticipated increases in the line 
appropriations.  
 
After looking over the Appropriations and figures for the next year, Mr. Schock made a 
motion, seconded by Mr. Deel to accept the figures as presented. Motion carried and the 
Budget will be set for Adoption at the October 14, stated Council Meeting. 
 
With no other questions regarding the budget, Mr. Schock made a motion to adjourn the 
hearing, seconded by Mr. Deel at 7:20. 
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